
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

December 7, 2023 

  
Company name: Visional, Inc. 
Representative: Soichiro Minami, Representative Director 

and CEO 
(Code number: 4194 TSE-Growth) 
Contact: Risako Suefuji, Executive Officer, CFO 
 (TEL: +81-3-4540-6200) 

 
 

Notice Regarding Approval to Change Market Category to Tokyo Exchange Prime Market 
 
Visional, Inc. (the “Company”) hereby announces that the Company has received approval from the Tokyo Stock 
Exchange (“TSE”) to change the market category from the TSE Growth Market segment to the TSE Prime Market 
segment, effective December 14, 2023. 

 
We express our sincere gratitude to all our stakeholders including our shareholders, customers of our group services, and 
our business partners for your support to date. 
 
Visional Group will continue to support the innovative progress of our world by persistently transforming social obstacles 
into new possibilities in pursuit of our mission of “Persistent Creation of New Possibilities”. We express our sincere 
gratitude for the ongoing support, and we look forward to our continued partnership in the future. 
 
For more details regarding the change of the Company’s listing to the TSE Prime Market segment, please refer to the 
Japan Exchange Group’s website (https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/). 
 

End 

Disclaimer: This document is an English translation of the original Japanese language document and 
has been prepared solely for reference purposes. In the event of any discrepancy between 
this English translation and the original Japanese language document, the original 
Japanese language document shall prevail in all respects. 




